Dear Pastor and Church,

First, I would like to greet all of you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ the author and finisher of our faith according to his mercy and grace.

Thank you so much for your love, support financially and most especially spiritually. We can go forward to share the gospel of salvation to some areas in our town. Everyday there are a lot of challenges that we face but because of home visitation and bible study on the houses of members they were fed with the words of God that helped them overcome those challenges. We also extend our services to people who lost their loved ones at the same time we shared salvation and how to be saved. We are also doing prayer meetings for our members so that we monitor their spiritual growth, especially to the in-need members. We conducted prayer fellowship monthly with my fellow pastors to pray together and join force to pray for our members especially the members who needed to most. And encouraging each other to spread the word of God.

There is an interchurch fellowship that we fellow pastors organized that helps us socialize with other churches. Then other warrior of God shares the word of God to the youth and pastor's wife where organize also to help also share the gospel. In these activities that we organized we were challenged to dedicate our lives and continue serving the Lord our God. Once again pastor and the church thank you very much for your continuing support to us financially and spiritually. We promise that we spend your monetary support carefully by the help of God. 1 Corinthians 15:58 "Your labor is not in vain in the sight of God."

God bless you and we love you all.

Bro. Rolando B. Cabudol, Co-Laborer in God's work























